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Tuesday 16th January 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

Arrangements have been made for the pupils in Year 2 to visit the Merseyside Maritime Museum based in the Albert Dock, Liverpool.  The trip will take place on Tuesday 12th March 2024.

This is an excellent opportunity for the children to learn about the journey of the famous ship ‘The Titanic’ which is part of our topic this term.  The itinerary will include a Titanic storytelling workshop which has strong links to English and History and will engage the children with an interactive story about a little boy and his favourite toy.  The children will learn about the Titanic by taking part in the storytelling and playing different parts from the story.  We will then visit the exhibition to find out about Liverpool’s central role in the Titanic story.  We will use the exhibits to gain an insight into what life must have been like aboard the ship.

Children will need to wear school uniform; bring a waterproof coat and comfortable covered shoes. We will be leaving school at 8.30am in order to arrive in plenty of time to complete our workshop and tour of the museum.  Please could you bring your child into school for NO LATER than 8.15 am? We endeavour to return to school by 3:45pm, if we encounter any issues on our return we will message parents in advance.

As all children are entitled to a free school lunch, the school can provide a picnic lunch on the morning of the trip. This will include a sandwich, piece of fruit, a drink and a biscuit/cookie. This can be booked via your Scopay account by selecting the sandwich choice when making payment. If an option is not selected, we will assume that your child will bring a packed lunch.  As this is a whole day visit children will need to bring a drink (no fizzy drinks please).  Your child will need a rucksack type bag to carry their lunch and drink, this will allow them to stay hands free during the visit.

The cost of this trip is £19.00, payment and consent can be accessed through your online Scopay account, we would be grateful if payment and consent etc. can be paid before Friday 2nd February.  If you have any queries regarding payment, please come into school and speak to Mr Frankland.
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Yours sincerely,


Miss M Moss
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